M EM O RANDUM

TO: Mayor Foy and Courgil

o)
FROM: Pam Hemminger, Chair, Parks and Recreation Commission
RE: Recommendations to Fill Upcoming Commission Vacancies
DATE: May 19, 2005

At the May 18, 2005 meeting of the Parks and Recreation Commission, the Commission voted
unanimously (8-0) to forward the following recommendations to the Council regarding
appointments to fill upcoming vacancies on the Commission:

e Appoint Terry Blalock and Diane VandenBroek to their second 3-year terms on the
Commission.

e Appoint Neal Bench for an initial 3 year term to the Commission to fill one of the
upcoming vacancies.

¢ Allow the Commission additional time to identify potential applicants, particularly from
minorities, to fill the other upcoming vacancy.

The Commission appreciates the opportunity to review and make recommendations
regarding applications to serve on the Commission.
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